Ashley Kemp
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From: Rooney Virgin <rooneyv@ossba.org>
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2020 2:31 PM
To: Ashley Kemp
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Ethics Amendment 2021-02
Hi Ashley,

Thanks for checking in today about the proposed amendments. After our conversation, all of my concerns are
alleviated. I have reviewed the amendments- | think [ like the 2nd one best because OSSBA has an annual
conference which we invite legislators to attend, though maybe a couple do. It seems to save the requirement
of having to ask the to fill out the scholarship form and turn that in. It always seems to cause some confusion.

But regardless, any of the proposed amendments work for OSSBA.
Thanks again for your time and patience!
Sincerely,

Rooney

From: Ashley Kemp <Ashley.Kemp@ethics.ok.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2020 5:14 PM

To: Rooney Virgin <rooneyv@ossba.org>

Subject: Ethics Amendment 2021-02

Rooney,

I hope you had a wonderful holiday season. I tried to call you but the number on your email wasn’t connecting for some
reason. If you get a chance tomorrow, I'd like to visit with you about the Commission proposals on 2021-02.

My cell phone is || Bl and will be the best way to reach me tomorrow.

Ashley

Ashley Kemp

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
OKLAHOMA ETHICS COMMISSION
Direct Line: (405) 522-2515
Main Line: (405) 521-3451

NOTICE: This message and its contents are intended solely for the addressee(s). To the extent this message contains any
interpretation, legal or otherwise, of the Constitutional Ethics Rules, it is in no way binding upon the Oklahoma Ethics
Commission as a whole or its individual Commissioners. If you are seeking a binding, formal opinion, you may send a
request in writing for an Ethics Interpretation which is issued only after a majority vote by the Commission. Any and all
communications sent to and received from this electronic mail address may be subject to the Oklahoma Open Records
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